
The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet 

 

has scheduled a public information meeting 

concerning proposed improvements to KY 30 

between Booneville and Jackson 

in Owsley and Breathitt Counties 

 

 

Thursday, Nov. 7, 2013 

5 - 7 p.m. 

Highland-Turner Elementary School 

10355 Highway 30 West, Booneville, KY 

(Breathitt County) 
 

 

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet (KYTC) has scheduled a public information meeting to discuss an ongoing 

planning study that is investigating potential improvements to the KY 30 corridor between Booneville and Jack-

son in Owsley and Breathitt counties. 

 

Representatives from the KYTC and their consultants will be available to answer questions, show displays, and 

provide information about the project.  Preliminary alternates will also be shown via different types of media. 

 

Everyone is encouraged to attend this public meeting and discuss and provide their input about this project.  All 

comments and concerns that the KYTC receives will help in the decision making process for this project. 

 

In accordance with the Americans with Disability Act (ADA), if anyone has a disability and requires assistance to 

attend this meeting, please notify Jason Blackburn no later than November 5, 2013.  Please call (606) 666-8841 

or mail your request to the address listed below. 

 

Please address any questions regarding this meeting or project to: 

 

Jason Blackburn, P.E. 

Kentucky Department of Highways, District 10 

P.O. Box 621 

Jackson, KY 41339 




